From: Misako Ishii
Sent: 12 November 2019 21:19
To: I

Ce: 100avenueroaccve

Subject: 2017/6638/CMP - Misako

Dear Mr. Coltrini

I am writing this as I strongly object the above proposal on the following grounds.
Air pollution

With increased number of construction lorries will significantly add NO2 level in Swiss
Cottage Open Space area which

I understand 63% above the EU limit already. By allowing access to so many lorries will
surely cause

serious health risks as many of the open space user are school children, babies and their
parents,

the care home residents also suffer as well as Swiss Cottage Community Centre

users. They need to be protected from

such health hazard. It is too dangerous to allow so many lorries and health and safety
should not be compromised.

Noise and vibration

25 lorries which will cause constant noise as well as vibrations. Many surrounding old
buildings may be affected/damaged by it.

Kind regards,

Misako Ishii



